EC351 - 2011 European Senior Championships
29 July 2008
As previously announced in EC348 it was agreed in the 2007 EAGM to take

an early decision on the 2011 European Senior Championships so that the

Laser Championships could be included in the European Olympic fleets

championship being held in Finland in 2011.

The deadline agreed and published in EC348 to receive bids from all

others Districts interested in hosting the Senior Laser championships in

2011 was the 17th July. The European office has received no alternative

bids from any other Districts.

Please find attached a completed Bid document from the Finnish

organisers which is supplemented by their web site http://www.helsinkisailracing.fi.

In order to give a decision on the championship please vote by replying

to this email answering

'YES' to accept the Finnish bid to host the 2011 European Laser Senior

Championships

or

'NO' to decline the bid from Finland and leave the championship

available for bid from other Districts at the EAGM in November 2008.

The deadline for voting is 14th August. Only one vote will be accepted

from each District, the vote should be sent by the District contact as

listed on the ILCA web site at:

http://www.laserinternational.org/iceur.htm
The decision will be taken by the majority vote. If the vote is tied the

European Chairman will make a casting vote. The outcome of the vote will

be announced by European Circular on the 18th August.

